
Student(s) Name(s): ______________________________________________________ 
   

December Celebrations Family Choice Board 

 
Dear families, 

Make a gift for 
someone 
special 

Have a 
living room 
picnic with 

your 
favourite 

movie 

Say 
something 
kind about 

yourself 

 

Take a fun- 
festive family 

photo 

Read about 
December 

celebrations 
(​link to resources​)  
(live link on school 

website/Google 
Classrooms) 

Have a dance 
party with your 

favourite 
holiday songs 

Bake a 

holiday treat 

Decorate a 
tree with 
colourful 
lights - 

Buddhist 
holiday of 
Bodhi Day 

(Dec. 8) and 
Christmas 
(Dec. 25) 

Have a hot 
chocolate by 
the fireplace 

or 
somewhere 

cozy  

Have a game 
night in your 

pajamas 

Have a 
campfire 

outside to 
celebrate Yule 
and the Winter 

Solstice  
(Dec. 21) 

Read a 
favourite 

holiday story 
together 

Bring in an 
item for the 

School Food 
Bank Drive 

 

Help your 
family clean 
around the 
house or 

yard 

Build a snow 
creation 

 
 

Go for a walk 
in the snow 

Make a card 
and send it 
to someone 

special 

Share 
something 
you love 

about each 
other 

Make a 
menorah to 

celebrate the 
Jewish 

Holiday of 
Hanukkah 

(Dec. 10-18) 

Write a 
holiday poem 

or story 

 
Call or video- 
call a relative 
to brighten 
their day 

 

Share a 
picture of a 

family 
holiday 
tradition 

Watch a 
favourite 
holiday 
movie 

Cook 
something 

together as a 
family to 

celebrate the 
many 

holidays that 
bring family 

together 

Make a 
holiday 

ornament 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hptuAcZSfJJEfSQ75WWT0vb-OsxKe1KgSEczQzmThXs/edit?usp=sharing


 
 

This year, in lieu of a holiday production, we have opted for a              

December Celebrations Family Choice Board​! You may decide to try out           

all the activities or just one or two . . . the choice is up to you! Our hope is                    

that you will enjoy some extra-special time together as a family this            

December, as well as learn something new about other cultural traditions           

celebrated this month. 

 
For any box with a     we invite you to share a picture with Ms.         

Spike to be included in a school holiday slideshow the last week before the              

holidays. Please share your pictures to ​shannon.spike@ugdsb.on.ca no        

later than ​Monday, December 14th, 2020 to be included in the school            

holiday slideshow presentation. The slideshow will be shared in each          

Google Classroom for families to enjoy over the holidays. 

 

In addition to sharing your photos, be sure to bring back your choice             

board by ​Wednesday, December 16th, 2020 with as many squares          

completed as you would like (one or all, the choice is up to you!). All               

returned forms will be entered into a draw for a holiday surprise. 

 

Thank you for participating in our December Celebration Family         

Choice Board!  We hope you have fun together, checking off a few boxes! 

 

Happy holidays from the staff of Alma Public School! 

 

mailto:shannon.spike@ugdsb.on.ca

